DUNCANVILLE ISD

Writing success stories, one student at a time.

Regular Board Meeting June 16, 2025

AGENDA SECTION: Action Item

SUBJECT: Purchase of Playground Equipment
Daniel and Hardin Elementary Schools

BOARD POLICY: CCA Legal
STRATEGIC GOAL(S): Goal 4-Financial Stewardship and Facilities
FISCAL NOTE: Bond Funds

PREPARED/PRESENTED BY: Andrea Fields, Chief of Staff

Background Information
On November 7, 2023, the Duncanville ISD voters passed two bond propositions totally $170 million in funding for facilities

renovations, technology upgrades, safety and security improvements and a career and technical education addition.

As the 2023 bond work has progressed with the renovation of Daniel Elementary School and Hardin Elementary School, it was
noted by the district bond team and LAN, bond project manager, these schools which transitioned from intermediate schools to
elementary schools currently have no playground equipment for the young scholars Pre-kindergarten to fifth grade.

We are requesting the purchase of playground equipment for Hardin and Daniel Elementary Schools.

The pricing for Daniel is $173,818.03
The pricing for Hardin is $174,490.98

Lea Park and Play is a member of Buy Board Co-op and as a result the District will get discount pricing with receipt and
installation prior to the start of the 2025-26 school year. Bond savings from the first renovation packages, will cover the cost of
the playgrounds. The administration is recommending purchase of playground equipment to outfit Daniel ES and Hardin ES for a
total of $348, 309.01

Recommendation

It is the recommendation of the administration to purchase playground equipment for Daniel ES and Hardin ES
in the amount of $348, 309.01 from Lea Park and Play.

Communication Deployment
Bond website

District website

Suggested Motion
I move to approve the purchase of playground equipment for Daniel Elementary School and Hardin Elementary School using

bond savings in the amount of $348, 309.01 from Lea Park and Play
+++++++++++++++++ R+
Respectfully submitted,

Dr. T. Lamar Goree
Superintendent



